
MINUTES OF NORTH LAWRENCE FISH & GAME RETIREES CLUB 

                              OCTOBER 6, 2022 

    The Oct. 6th, 2022 meeting of the North Lawrence Fish & Game Retirees Club 

was called to order by President Jeff Barnhart.  Frank Burket led the Pledge of 

Allegiance for 28 members.   He also spoke of Glenn Graham’s passing and a 

moment of silence was observed.    The club will be restarting the winter Turkey 

Shoots December through January with the Tuslaw Community Group.   Trap will 

be moved to Sundays from Wednesdays supervised by Rick and Larry.   

     There was much discussion of the improvements and rebuilding of the pistol 

range.  Much gratitude is extended to Frank and Ed.    They did a great job!   

Range security and courtesy were discussed along with target stands.   Talked 

about “If you bring your own ammo you can bring your own target stand.”  There 

will be no shooting targets on the ground and that can be liable for expulsion.  Club 

security because of vandalism was also discussed. 

     Mike read the financial report and all is good.  For next month’s senior meeting 

bring cans of food.  Show and Tell was very well attended and many members 

participating with lively discussions after the meeting.  Next meeting is Thursday, 

Nov. 3, 2022 at 10:00 A.M.  

                                      

Minutes recorded by Temporary Secretary, Garland Parsons 

 


